
WNCC Dues Notice 
 
           March 2016 

 
 

Dear Members: 
 

If you have not already done so, it is now time to renew your membership for the 2016-2017 year. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Pam & Bob Franscella, Membership Co-Chairs, as noted below. 

 

Also, attached is the preliminary agenda and “sign-up sheet” for the 2016 convention. 

 

We hope you will consider joining us in May. 

 

Sincerely,  Jan Liberatore, President        Joyce Fishback, Secretary 

  Sharon Lacasse, Vice President       Jim Eckert, Treasurer 

  Pam Franscella, Trustee       Ron Leavesley, Trustee              Sue Ivankovich, Trustee   

     

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Membership Renewal Form 
 

Enclosed is our renewal of membership in the Wallace Nutting Collectors Club for the year 2016-2017.   

 
($30.00 annual dues include up to two individuals within the same household). 

 
 

Name(s)______________________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________________________ 

 

City _________________________________  State __________Zip+4______ - ______ 

 

E-mail address is required to receive the newsletter and all WNCC correspondence. 
       

Phone _______________________________     

 

E-Mail Address____________________________________________  

  

 

Please make checks payable to “WALLACE NUTTING COLLLECTORS CLUB” and return to: 

     

Pam & Bob Franscella 

6081 Westminster Lane 

Gurnee, IL 60031 

 
Phone (224) 610-0990           E-Mail address: franscella@earthlink.net 


